
 

 

 

 

 
DATE:  September 7, 2022 
  
FROM: The Department of Public Works & Engineering   
 
SUBJECT: Reposting Bid #2223-04 Roof Replacement at Town Hall   
 

 

The Town of Cheshire regrets to inform you that Bid #2223-04 - Roof Replacement at Town Hall was 
removed from the Town Website due to a conflict in procuring important bid information in a timely 
fashion.   

The project, Roof Replacement at Town Hall, will be re-advertised under the same bid number       
(#2223-04) in the Cheshire Herald and reposted on the Town Website on September 20, 2022.  We 
apologize for any confusion this may have caused your firm.  
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